
 
SUNBIRD TOURISM PLC 

(COMPANY REGISTRATION NO. 2774) 

TRADING STATEMENT 
In compliance with the Listing Requirements of the Malawi Stock Exchange 

Limited, a listed company is required to publish a trading statement as soon as 

there is reasonable degree of certainty that the financial results for the period to 

be reported upon next will differ by at least 20% from that of the corresponding 

period. 

Sunbird Tourism plc accordingly advises that the company’s performance for the 

half year ending 30th June 2022 is expected to be better than the previous 

corresponding period by more than 150%.  

The information on which the above trading statement is based, has not been 

reviewed or reported on by our auditors. 

Sunbird Tourism plc’s results for the half-year ending 30 June 2022 are expected 

to be published within the time period as stipulated in the Listing Requirements 

of the Malawi Stock Exchange Limited. 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

ALLAN HANS MUHOME 

COMPANY SECRETARY/COMPLIANCE OFFICER 

Dated this 16th Day of June 2022 

 


